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15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 
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Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

September 4, 2018 

 

 

Hai Ba Nguyen 

511 Lexington Parkway North 

Saint Paul, MN  55104 

 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 511 Lexington Parkway North 

 

Mr. Nguyen: 

 

This is to confirm that at the Legislative Hearing on August 28, the Legislative Hearing Officer 

recommended that the City Council deny your appeal, as you were already prepared to pay the 

vacant building fee at the hearing.   

 

This matter will go to the City Council public hearing on September 26, 2018 at 3:30 p.m. in 

Room 300 of Saint Paul City Hall at 15 West Kellogg Blvd. Please plan on attending this hearing 

if you would like to address the City Council on this matter.  

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8573. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Racquel Naylor 

 

cc:   Matt Dornfeld 
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